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George Mason University

Uq iversity Advancement
Fairfax, Virginia 22030-4444

(703} 323-2665

October 20, 1989

Professor James Buchanan

General Director

Center for the Study of Public Choice
- George Mason University

Fairfax, Virginia 22030-4444

Dear Jim:

As you are aware, we are actively at work preparing for George
Mason University's capital campaign. Part of that effort
includes the production of various promotional materilals.

We are currently working on the slide presentation about the
University, including what GMU offers the community, and the
campalign case statement.

It is our feeling that your thoughts about the Universi would
be most helpful for both of these. Specifically, we wohld like
to audiotape a brief segment (about 15 to 20 minutes), and take
some still photographs. Altogether, we expect it"will take about
45 minutes.

.r-

I understand from Betty that you may be available Thursday,
morning, October 26 at 9:00 a.m. Would it be possible for
Dan Danner and the writers who are working on this project to
vigit with you at that time in your office?

I will follow up with Betty Monday to get your response.

Sincerely,

=)

Richard H. Fink
Executive Vice Preside
University Advancement
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George Mason University

June 22, 1989

Dr. James M. Buchanan

Center for the Study of Public Choice
George Mason University

Fairfax, Virginia 22030-4444

Dear Jim:

Thank you for attending our first Steering committee meeting at
the Tower Club. Your remarks were very timely and well recelved.

We had a very productive discussion with the participants §nq
many ideas were exchanged. These leaders of northern Virgilinla

gave us very positive and important input and feedback.

Thanks again for being there and starting off the dialogue.

Sincerely yours,
Richard H. Fink
Executive Vice President

University Advancement
and Planning
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